My Memory Box













Welcome to Early Years,

All the teachers and support staff are looking forward to getting to know your family and your child. We would love you to create a very special memory box of things that have some special meaning to your child. You may like to include: (or you can choose from the list)

- Photos of my family; who is in my family?
- Any family celebrations we celebrate?
- My favourite toy.
- My favourite book.
- Things I am proud of.
- Things I am good at, any achievements I have either certificates/badges.
- What things do I like to do?
- Special things I had when I was a baby.
- Can you do a drawing of people who are special to you or draw yourself doing something you love. We would love to make a display of these in class in September.

Please bring your memory box to school on <u>Monday 15th September</u> so that they can be shared with the class teacher and teaching assistant. This box will stay at school for a few weeks.

We look forward to meeting you in July.

Best wishes

The Reception Team



